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IMPORTANT NEWS 

Year 11 Parent Consultation Evening 
Wednesday, 8th December – 4pm to 7pm 
 
 
We look forward to meeting with all our Year 11 parents at the consultation evening 
taking place on Wednesday, 8th December from 4pm to 7pm. 
 
Due to the ongoing Covid situation, we have taken the decision to make this a virtual 
event rather than face to face to ensure the safety 
of our whole school community.  
 
All appointments can be made through the online 
booking system which is now open 
here SchoolCloud - Beckfoot Upper Heaton and can 
also be accessed be via the website Beckfoot Upper 
Heaton - Home. 
 
Each appointment will last for 5 minutes with your 
chosen teacher.  
 
If you require any support in booking your appointments or about any aspect of the 
parents evening please contact us at reception@beckfootupperheaton.org. We will be 
happy to help. 

 

https://beckfootupperheaton.schoolcloud.co.uk/
https://www.beckfootupperheaton.org/
https://www.beckfootupperheaton.org/
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MESSAGE TO FAMILIES 

We continue to reiterate with students the need to keep themselves and our community 
safe and always conduct themselves respectfully.  
 
We recognise that some of our students have had an unsettled eighteen months due to 
lock downs and the pandemic. However, we are now back fully in school and as such 
are working hard to re- affirm strong and supportive boundaries for our students that 
support their learning and help them to succeed. Unfortunately, there are a minority of 
young people who think it is acceptable to: 
 
• Bring issues from outside into school (in the form of fights or arguments) 
• Challenge adult authority by pushing past staff, being rude to staff or refusing to 

follow instructions. 
• Disrupt the learning of others by arriving late to lessons or disrupting lesson flow 

by talking, shouting or ignoring instructions. 
• Being abusive to other students via racist, sexist or unpleasant remarks. 
 
We thank parents for their full support and ask you to continue to set clear boundaries 
for your children, supporting us to not accept “back chat”, defiance, unpleasantness to 
others or disruption of others learning.  
 
Students are again having clear expectations communicated to them through this and 
next week’s assemblies and we’d ask you ensure your child understands the need to 
comply at all times. 
 
The following are the key expectations that we have communicated:  
 
• All students must wear masks on corridors and in communal spaces. 
 
• All students will be expected to line up outside at the end of break and lunch to 

allow for orderly entrance into school.  
 
• Lunch time sittings will be introduced from next week. Students can purchase food 

or eat their packed lunch in their allocated time. Students must sit down to eat 
and are then required to exit the dining area and go outside to allow for the next 
sitting. 

 
• All students need to be always wearing full school uniform and this includes a coat 

appropriate for cold weather/ extended outside time. 
 
Thank you 
 
Mrs Morgan-Davis 
Deputy Headteacher – Culture & Ethos 
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COMING UP NEXT WEEK... 

 

#1 

Schools Motivational Speaker - Cameron Parker 

(cameron-parker.com)  

 

Year 10 Art trip to 
Cartwright Hall, Bradford 
Tuesday, 7th December 
 
Year 10 students will be visiting 
Cartwright Hall to gain a greater 
depth of primary research for 
their Global Cultures coursework 
project which is worth 60% of 
their final grade.  
 

 

Cameron Parker will be in school 

again on Tuesday, 7th December to 

work with our Year 11 Students 

 
Schools Speaker Cameron Parker is the UK’s 
top motivational speaker, inspiring tens of 
thousands of individuals across the country. 
 
UK’s #1 schools speaker Cameron Parker in-
spires all around the UK. 80% of the work 
Cameron and his team do are in schools and 
colleges, supporting students on their educa-
tional journey. Cameron also runs motivation-
al sessions in prisons, businesses, and univer-
sities, offering complete bespoke packages to 
ensure ultimate success and positive out-
comes. 

Careers Education, Information, 

Advice and Guidance Day—Friday, 

10th December 

On 10th December, Year 11 will have a day 

to help the, prepare for their futures! They 

will learn more about future pathways, In-

terviews, the labour market and budgeting. 

We will also have the army in to do team 

building work.  

 

https://cameron-parker.com/
https://cameron-parker.com/
https://cameron-parker.com/
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PROMOTING LITERACY 

Teachers and their favourite books 

 

At Beckfoot Upper Heaton we recognise the importance and impact that Literacy 
can have on our students, and ultimately, we understand that Literacy has the 
power to change our students’ lives; allowing them to be successful in which ever 
path they chose to take once they leave BUH for the last time. Literacy exists at 
the beating heart of everything we do at Beckfoot Upper Heaton and we consist-
ently endeavour as a staff body to ensure that Literacy implementation is con-
sistent and effective in all lessons, across all subjects, and across all year groups. 
Literacy opens to doorway to accessing the vast array of curriculums that we of-
fer and we ensure that our Literacy provision fulfils the notion of ‘No Child Left 
Behind’. 

Miss S Teale 
Literacy Lead 
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NOTICES 

Parents & Carers 

Please ensure that your child wears a 

coat to school as they will be spending 

some of their social time outside every 

day.   

Thank you 

 

Influenza vaccinations 

Monday, 13th December 

All students have been sent home 

with a consent form to complete.  

Please ensure this is returned to 

school if you would like your child to 

be vaccinated. 

As a school we make no apologies for high 

standards around attendance and punctuali-

ty and we ask that parents support us with 

this by ensuring that their child is in 

school every day, on time and able to access 

the education that they are entitled to. 
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STUDENT TALENT SHOWCASE 
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STUDENT TALENT SHOWCASE 


